
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 
FIRE CONTRACT 

TOWN OF SHELBY 
4062 SALT WORKS RD., MEDINA, NY 

November 6, 2014 
 
Present:                Kenneth Schaal, Deputy Supervisor 
  Stephen Seitz, Jr., Councilman 
  William Bacon, Councilman 
  Dale Stalker, Councilman 

Darlene Rich, Town Clerk 
  Traci Culver, Bookkeeper 
  Mike Fuller, Highway Supt. 
   
 
Excused: Merle Draper, Supervisor (out of town) 
   
 
Others:    Thurston Dale                     Dennis MacDonald 

Dave Barhite   Mark Watts 
 

 
Public hearing called to order at 7:00 PM 
 
PURPOSE: To hear those for or against the proposed contracts for fire protection with the Shelby Volunteer 
Fire Company and the East Shelby Fire Company.  
Deputy Supervisor Kenneth Schaal read the legal notice. He said the amount was 1.5% increase per year for the 
next three years. The amount considered is: 

Year    Shelby    East Shelby 
2015                $165,230                     $70,814 
2016                $167,708       $71,876 
2017                $170,224                                               $72,954 

 
 
Board Comment: none 
Public comment: Mark Watts, President of Shelby Volunteer Fire Company is pleased with the 1.5% raise to help 
keep up with the gas and electric. It’s necessary for the existence of the fire company.    
 
Motion to close the public hearing by Councilman Stalker, seconded by Councilman Bacon. 
 Ayes - 4 
 Opposed – 0 
 Motion carried 
 
Public Hearing closed at 7:02 PM.   
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Darlene Rich CMC/RMC, 
Town Clerk 


